
Death  of  woman  in  West
Lothian  being  treated  as
unexplained

The death of a woman whose body was
found on a Bathgate street earlier
this  morning  is  being  treated  as
unexplained. 
Emergency  services  were  called  to  Sibbalds  Brae  around
5.45am. 

The  road  was  closed  for  several  hours  to  facilitate  the
investigation. 

Officers  do  not  believe  that  there  are  any  suspicious
circumstances and said a report will be sent to the Procurator
Fiscal.  

No details of the deceased have been released.

A police spokesman said: “Around 5.45am on Monday, April 21,
we were made aware of the death of a woman on Sibbalds Brae,
Bathgate. 

“The death is being treated as unexplained but not believed to
be suspicious and a report will be sent to the Procurator
Fiscal in due course.” 
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